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President’s Message 
  

 
After the January thaw more normal snow  
should be arriving.  It is hard to believe  
Spring is right around the corner. 
     With that being said, committees and 
nominations for officers are also right 
around the corner. Please consider 
making a difference.  Sign up for the 
committees. 
           “Everyone has a talent” 
Marilyn 
 

FEBRUARY PROGRAM 
February 16th 

 
Our general meeting on February 16th will be at 
the Highland Library.  The meeting will start at 
exacting 7:00pm.  A representative from the 
library will give a presentation at that time about 
all the new and exciting things that are 
happening at our libraries.  Our general meeting 
will then follow the presentation. 
If you do not know where the Highland Library it 
is on Rt. 94 going south from Town Hall; 
probably about 6 miles.  It is the same drive as 
Highland High School.  Do not take the first 
driveway take the second drive where the 
marquee is standing.  The library is the first drive 
on the left as you enter. 
Address:  4160 Ridge Rd. 
Stephany Mallett 
 

Historian 
Historian ~ https://hinckleywomensclub.shutterfly.com 
 
Hope you have had a chance to view some of the 
new and old pictures posted to Shutterfly!  The site is 
up-to-date!  We've got some great photo's from the 
Gourmet Dinners, Festival of Trees, Christmas Party 
and Bunko-Funko Game Night!   Please take a 
moment and view the site... You might be Surprised! 
You should be able to click “View” and see all the 
photo’s, without joining Shutterfly or creating a 
password.  https://hinckleywomensclub.shutterfly.com 
Please feel free to snap a few shots whenever you’re 
at an event, meeting, photo of our speaker… or 
whenever the opportunity strikes!  Pass them along to 

me and I’ll be sure to include the photo’s in our 
memory book!    
Thank You ~ Nancy Mandilakis 
"A Smile is the best make-up a girl can wear!" 
~ Marilyn Monroe 

 
BUZZARD DAY 

 
 
**Volunteers needed for Buzzard Day*** 
Ladies, 
This year we will not be setting up the cake walk at 
Buzzard Day. The chamber is in dire need of volunteers to 
work Buzzard Day. Please consider signing up. 
You can go to Hinckleyohchamber.com at the main page 
Scroll down to: Volunteer Here.  They have Sign Up 
Genius and you can pick when and where you can help. 
 
February Hospitality 
Karen Guba  Rachel Iwasevic 
Margie Harris  Marge Palik 

 
 

EASTER EGG HUNT 
 

 

The Hinckley Women’s Club 37th Annual 
Easter Egg HuntSaturday, April 15, 2017  

The HWC 37th Annual Easter Egg Hunt will be 
held on Saturday, April 15, 2017 at 11:00 am at 
Our Lady of Grace Church located at 1088 
Ridge Road in Hinckley. The event is held rain, 
snow or shine.  Outside, weather permitting! 
Children through fourth grade, from Hinckley 
and surrounding communities, are invited to 
participate.  Festivities include a raffle, jelly bean 
counting contest and a visit by the Easter 
Bunny! 

As a local non-profit 501(c)(3) community group, 
the egg hunt is one of the ways that the HWC 
gives back to our community.  This is one of our 
most visible civic and philanthropic activities, our 
biggest fundraiser, not to mention a SUPER 
FUN DAY!  All new members and maybe some 
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long time members who haven’t been in a while, 
are encouraged to attend.  It takes a sizable 
number of volunteers to make this event a 
success!  

Each year the number of attendees grows 
larger, last year over 300 children attended. We 
are starting the process of collecting raffle 
donations and funds that will be used to 
purchase the candy and prizes that we give out 
to the children.  More will follow on the 
fundraising portion of this event soon!  

In the meantime… SAVE THE DATE FOR THIS 
SPECIAL EVENT! 

Annamarie Tucky 

Easter Egg Hunt Committee 

SOCIAL 

Hi Everyone,  
The date of the Play is Sunday, Feb. 26th.  The 
email was incorrect but the attached flyer has 
the correct date.  Hope to see you there.  Let me 
know.   
  
We will carpool at the City Hall parking lot for all 
of those going, or you can meet us there.  We 
need to know as soon as possible if you are 
going so that we can purchase tickets together.  
Please RSVP to Ann Leo at aleo@krl-
law.com or call 330-273-4904.  Thanks. 
  
Ann Leo 
HWC Social Committee 

 

 

FUND RAISING 

Heather Liccardi 
 
CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL OF US!    
 
Super Bowl Square fundraiser was a terrific 
success surrounding a historically exciting 
event! 
Thank you to Laura Krzywicki who organized 
this winning fund raiser.  Thanks go to all 
members who cheered the game along.  Thanks 
go especially to those who supported this fund 
raiser by buying squares and by offering them 
for sale to others.  Through this event, HWC 
raised $1000.   
And our congratulations go, of course, to the 
Patriots and the Falcons, who provided quite an 
event. 
Winners of the $250 cash prizes are 
Quarter #1 -      Brian Evans 
Half Time -        Chris and Chris Carmichael 
Quarter #3 -      Nancy Wingenbach 
Final Score -     Marilyn Costello 
Patty Lafontaine has already mailed their 
winnings. 
Lastly, we are already thinking about how we 
can grow this next year.  If you have any ideas, 
let’s hear them! 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE CORRECTION 
FOR DANIELLE GRABER E-MAIL 
SHOULD BE: 
 
DANIELLE@DLGDESIGN.COM 
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter Articles 
Please send articles for the March newsletter to 
rfsems@aol.com by Monday, March 6th
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